
     Yetimo Marketing 
QLD LED Light Up Maroons Beanie 

   (1 Button Battery) 

Promotional give-away item at the State of Origin Game 1 at QLD Country 
Bank Stadium Townsville on Wednesday 9 June 2021. 

Only Beanies labelled 'Supplied by www.Yetimo.com' are affected by this 
recall. 

Defect: The battery compartment attached to the Beanies is not 
adequately secured and the button battery in the product may be easily 
accessible.  The product contains 1 button battery. 

Hazard: If young children gain access to the button battery and ingest it, 
they may suffer internal burn injuries, which can result in serious illness 
and even death.  In addition, the batteries may pose a choking hazard to 
young children. 

What to do: Immediately stop using the Beanie and ensure it is kept out of 
reach of children.  

Consumers can make arrangements to return the battery casing and 
battery by visiting https://yetimo.com/index.php/qld-led-beanie-recall  to 
register contact information.  Yetimo will then supply a reply-paid envelope 
to facilitate the return of the battery casing and battery.   

Contact Details:  For further information, contact Yetimo Marketing by 
emailing recall@yetimo.com  
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